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Thank you and
Volunteer Opportunity
in January 2024

Dear JCCC volunteer members

Wishing you joy and warmth this December! As we approach the
end of the year, we wanted to take a moment to express our deepest
gratitude for your exceptional dedication and hard work as a
volunteer with JCCC. Your commitment has truly made a significant
impact, and we are incredibly fortunate to have you as part of our
volunteer team. We are genuinely grateful for your invaluable
contributions.

Before this year ends, we would like to announce our volunteer
opportunity in January 2024!

Monthly Film Screening Volunteer - January 11th 2024,

If you are interested in volunteering at monthly film, Please register
from Volunteer Hub ! If you are having hard time login or have
trouble with register for the position, please email lzumi

at Volunteer@jccc.on.ca

Thank you for supporting the Japanese Canadian Cultural Centre!

Warm regards,

Izumi Kusaka | Volunteer Coordinator

Japanese Canadian Cultural Centre
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